CONFIDENTIAL SCHOOL COMMITTEE ONLY

Student Support Services

Interoffice Memorandum

To: Christopher Campbell, Superintendent of Schools

From: Sean Halpin, Director of Student Support Services (

Date: March 25, 2024

Subject: Recommended Home School Plans

Listed below are the 2023-2024 Home School Plans that I have reviewed and am recommending for School Committee approval as they have met the criteria set out in our policy.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Recommended:

164-24